
McGill university

MONTREAL.
Faculty of- Arts 

Psychological Laboratory

Blanch 1, 1921.

Professor William Caldwell,

Department of. Philosophy,

McGill University, Montreal.

Dear Sir:

After giving serious thought to the matter I have

reached, the conclusion that a department of psychology at

McGill should, be well within the realm of reality. Because
/

of its relations to the vaious aspects of academic and.

practical life it would appear that the ork in psychology

can be ^ost effectively and satisfactorily carried on by the 

creation of a separate epartment.

With this end in view I n respectfully submitting

this suggestion to you in order that non may give it your

careful consideration and take such etion in regeBd to it

as you may deem idvis >le.

Very r< spectfully yours,

___________________________ - .____________________
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